
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

April 26, 2023 

Pat Darras 
VP Engineering & Operations Services 
Cascade Natural Gas Company 
8113 West Grandridge Boulevard  
Kennewick, Washington 99336 

RE:  Zillah Proximity Request –Cascade Natural Gas Company (CNGC)– Yakima County (Insp. 
No. 8553, Docket No. PG-220683) 

Dear Mr. Darras: 

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a records review 
and field visits to the site of the Zillah high-pressure pipeline replacement project identified in 
Docket No. PG-220683.  

Staff accepts the project records provided by CNGC, and is satisfied CNGC has met the conditions 
specified in paragraph 6 of Order 01. This inspection will be closed as of the date of this letter.

Staff thanks CNGC’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this review. 

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Scott Anderson at (360) 
481-6978.

Sincerely, 

Scott Rukke 
Pipeline Safety Director 

cc: Colby Lundstrom, CNGC, Manager Compliance Operations Programs 
Josh Sanders, CNGC, Director Operations Policy & Procedures 
Ryan Privratsky, CNGC, Director, System Integrity, Integrity Management 

https://utc-9183.quickbase.com/db/bpdab8k3b?a=dr&rid=6
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